This is a decision paper.
MEMO TO:
Members of the Board of Education

FROM:
Teresa Morgan, Superintendent

DATE:

April 20, 2017

RE:
Tuition Assistance for Qualifying Students Attending Early College through EC3 and ECTC

Students enrolled in the Early College Plan through EC3 and ECTC will be taking dual credit college courses at a rate of 1/3 of that of regular students. The current rates at ECTC are $156 per credit hour, so these students would be paying, at current rates, a total of $52 per credit hour. While this cost is greatly reduced from normal pricing, it still is a burden for students in need of financial assistance. Based on available funding, we are asking the Board to consider providing funding to pay for tuition for qualifying students enrolled in the Early College Plan through EC3 and ECTC. We currently have 13 students that qualify, which would cost the Board approximately $22,067.50 in assistance funding.
Recommendation
I recommend that the Board approve funding to pay for tuition for qualifying students enrolled in the Early College Plan through EC3 and ECTC, based on available funding.

Recommended Motion
I move that the Board approve funding to pay for tuition for qualifying students enrolled in the Early College Plan through EC3 and ECTC, based on available funding.
